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At this time of year, many of our residents choose to spend time 
outside walking and rolling. We encourage all staff and visitors to back 
into their parking spots whenever possible to ensure you have a better 

view of anyone moving through the parking lots. Please drive slowly 
and be aware of your surroundings. 

 

Our talented hairdresser, MJ Perry, will be away from July 22 to 26. 

 
There will be a Lost & Found Laundry Day on Monday, July 15 at 9 AM 

to 5 PM. Please take a look to find any missing items. 
 

The Resident & Family Satisfaction Survey link has been emailed out to 
family members on our email list. If you have not received the link or 

would like to join the family email list, please contact Ella at 
activities@fairfieldpark.ca 

 

The Resident & Family Satisfaction Survey can also be completed in 
person at the Home. Please stop by the Activities Office to get a hard 

copy of the survey. 
 

The West Side Activity Room, located on the right-hand-side when you 
enter the Home, is available for residents and families to use! Please 

contact Activities if you would like to host a private party or utilize that 
room for any special event. 
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